Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: R0O2580 PHONE_LOG_ 2012-09-05
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Wed 9/5/2012 2:57 PM

End: Wed 9/5/2012 2:57 PM

Duration: 0 hours

Phone call with Jeremy Smith of AEl. Currently excavating utility trenches within shopping center. AEl is screening soils
and will collect samples as needed. They began installation of piping but stopped to avoid damage during construction.
His question was regarding reuse of soils. Jeremy indicated there was no discussion in Site Management Plan regarding
reuse of soils. Provided that there was no evidence of contamination and no discussion in Site Management Plan, soil
reuse back in area where soil was excavated was acceptable.

Jerry Wickham



